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MEDIA ADVISORY 

OPENING OF THE 29TH ORDINARY SESSION OF THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVES 

COMMITTEE (PRC) 

 
Invitation To Representatives Of The Media 

What: Opening ceremony of the 29th Ordinary Session of the 29th Ordinary 
Session of the Permanent Representatives Committee (PRC). Opening 
remarks will be delivered at 10:00 by the Chairperson of the PRC and the 
Chairperson of the African Union Commission, followed by a group 
photograph. 

 
Theme:  “Year of Women Empowerment and Development towards Africa’s 

Agenda 2063” 
 
When:           23-25 January 2015 at 10:00 
 
Where:  African Union Headquarters, Medium Conference Hall  
 
Objectives:  The meeting of the PRC will prepare for the meeting of the Executive 

Council.   
 
Media representatives are invited to cover the opening session of the PRC 
meeting at 10:00 on 23 January 2015.  
 
For inquiries, please contact: 
Wynne Musabayana | Deputy Head of Division | Information and Communication Directorate | African 
Union Commission | Tel: (251) 11 551 77 00 | Fax: (251) 11 551 78 44 | E-mail: MusabayanaW@africa-
union.org 
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